
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1: Ophelia G   Class 2: Sebastian B   Class 3: Joseph H  Class 4 Simran 
 

Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards:  Ella G 
 

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 
 

 

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 

 16th September 2022 

 NEEDWOOD 
Class 1:  All of Reception              Class 2:  Millie             Class 3   Sylvie P 
 

Badges:  
 

Headteacher:  Noah P, Millie P, William C, Ella H 

Dear Parents, 
 
It has been wonderful to have our first full week back with everyone in school.  The children in both 
schools have come back to school with excellent learning attitudes, and they are working hard!  It is  
also wonderful to see the children showing our school values every day in their actions.  Our Fruits of 
the Spirit values are love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness and       
self-control. We have also been thinking about our Forest Family motto, which is 'Hand in Hand with 
God, we love, learn and achieve'.  The children have been very thoughtful in our worships and           
discussions about how we can live our motto.   
 
Very well done, children! 
 
I hope that you all have a good and restful weekend, and we will see you back in school on Tuesday, 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Baxter 
 

19.2.22 BANK HOLIDAY FOR STATE FUNERAL 

7.10.22 
am 

HARVEST AND THANKS GIVING SERVICE 

21.10.22 INSET DAY 

24.10.22 HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

  

  

  

  

19.9.22 BANK HOLIDAY FOR STATE FUNERAL 
 

29.9.22 TWYCROSS ZOO TRIP   
WHOLE SCHOOL 

6.10.22 
9.00 am 

NW PTA AGM  
(IN SCHOOL) 

7.10.22 
pm 

HARVEST AND THANKS GIVING SERVICE 

21.10.22 INSET DAY 

24.10.22 HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

Have a great weekend,  

 Martha O (Silver 

 (Red Star)  Joseph W  (Bronze Star) 

Ella R  (Gold Cup)  (Gold Star) Romilly T 



 
 

 
     

ATTENDANCE   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

            
WELL DONE EVERYONE 

 

 
CAROLINE GORING - NEEDWOOD 

After a number of years, Caroline, who was our caretaker, Funky Pheasants helper and volunteer, has 

left Needwood Primary School.  If anyone would like to contribute to her leaving gift please send this in 

to the office.  The deadline for contributions is next Friday. Thank you. 

 
PTA AGM - NEEDWOOD 

Parents are invited to attend the PTA AGM  at Needwood on Thursday 6
th
 October at 9am. Every parent 

is automatically a member of the PTA and school benefits hugely from the money raised through events 
etc.  Please come along and see what we have planned. 
  

 

 
DANCE COMPETITION SUCCESS! 

Mya and her Dance Squad entered a Dance competition with 45 other 
teams last Sunday . 
 
They did a Street Dance, which gained them a Wild Card (basically a 
Golden Ticket, similar to Britain's Got Talent), taking them through to the 
National Championship final in February 2023 in Walsall. 
 
Not only did they get the Wild Card, but they also achieved 1st place for 
their age category. 
 
The competition was held at West Midlands Safari Park and was for    
Audacity Events Ultimate Dance Competition 2022. 
 
Well done!! 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 ALL SAINTS 
 

CLASS 1   -  98% 
 

CLASS 2   -  99% 
 

CLASS 3   -  100% 
 

CLASS 4   -  98% 

NEEDWOOD 

 
CLASS 1  -  100% 

 
CLASS 2  -  100% 

 
CLASS 3  -  100% 

 



 
 

The guide this week is focused on grief, and there is a timeline of the 
life of Queen Elizabeth II.  

ONLINE SAFETY 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Start of another school year and the start of another session of Forest School.   
As usual, our new group were very excited and after getting them all sorted into 

their overalls we all set off to the woods.   
 

It was a beautiful warm and dry day and everyone was so well behaved and listened 
well, whilst we walked around the site, discussing boundaries, rules and all the  

possibilities the woods held for us. 
 

This first session included tree climbing – we now have two that are suitable to 
climb, rope swinging, rebuilding the bug hotel and general ‘wild play’ among other 
things. They later went on a scavenger hunt and each child found four things.   
 Something smooth, rough, that made a noise and something they thought was  

beautiful. 
 

Next week we will be using the bow saw.  
 

 Could children please make sure they bring a coat with them  – 
 as the weather can change very quickly. 

 
May I once again thank Mrs Tipper for allowing all of our children to use this site  

and keeping it so tidy for us.   
 

It is very much appreciated. 



 
 

 
 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY 


